
ILL District 3-Aug-2024 President's Report

To: Illinois District Board
       Illinois District House of Delegates

From: Terry Ludwig
 Illinois District President

Friends,

It's hard to believe that my 2 year term as President is almost over.  It has been filled with many 
wonderful moments and the honor of meeting so many of our District members.  The last 2 
years have been truly life changing because of YOU.

Our Fall Convention is almost upon us and registration is open.  Last year was one of our best 
conventions in recent memory and I hope that this year will top it!  Smagfest will be returning, 
we will have the Illinois District Polecat room and we will have the “District Dance Card” again 
and hopefully many more great events for you to attend.  Like last year, IT'S ALL ABOUT THE 
SINGING!  Get out, meet new friends and sing a song or a tag.

The website has been updated and it will now be much easier for us to keep it current.  Please 
make that your first stop when you have questions about events happening in the District.  
Thanks to Glenn Mills for heading up that project.

A final reminder to our members... we work for YOU.  If you need something or have a 
comment or concern please contact someone on the Board and we will be glad to lend a hand.

In closing, I want to thank all of you for the support and kindness you have shone me over the 
last 2 years.  It is an honor and a privilege to be the President of this great District and I am in 
awe of those who have walked this path before me.

Yours in song,
Terry Ludwig
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